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Please set a reasonable lower limit on what defines a "small CAFO." The language as written says
"less than 150 horses, 300 beef, 1500 ducks" etc. This vague definition puts small homesteads and
family farms on the hook, instead of targeting CAFOs as intended.
Include clear parameters which allow homesteaders to continue to work in voluntary stewardship
with the conservation districts instead of subjecting them to disproportionate regulation.


